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Welcome back band students!!!  Listed below are some dates for our spring performances.  As always, performances are an extension of the band class and are mandatory.  We will need 100% effort from all students to be successful this spring.
February 15th –Marching Band sign up meeting, 7:00pm
February 28th – 8th grade recording date – please do not be absent from school
March 1st – 8th grade Advanced, 8th grade Intermediate, & 7th Grade Advanced - Pre-festival concert, 7:00pm.  8th grade Disney trip meeting immediately following the concert!
March 8th – 8th grade Advanced, 8th grade Intermediate, 7th Grade Advanced - South Central District MPA Festival.  This will be held at Wingate University.  Arrival and performance times will be announced as soon as we receive them.  
April 4th - 8th – 8th grade Disney trip (optional)
April 27th   – 7th grade Carowinds performance (optional). Information will be sent out in February!
April 28th – Cuthbertson 5K Color Run.  We need volunteers!  Please sign up in Charms.
May 12th - Solo and Ensemble Festival, all grades (all day).  This is an optional activity, but is encouraged. 

May 10th – Spring Concert – 6th, 7th & 8th Grades, 6:30 pm.  Mandatory and graded performance for all band students.
What homework does my child have?  Students should be practicing daily on their music for a total of 150 minutes weekly (7th & 8th grade) or 100 minutes (6th grade).  Each student is a vital and important member of the band.  If even one student plays wrong notes, at the wrong time, or at the wrong volume, it affects the sound of everyone in the band.  This is a team activity and we need everyone contributing with their best effort.

What is Free Melodies?  This program is designed to offer free tutoring for middle school band students from high school mentors.  Any CMS band student is welcome to come and receive extra help, inspiration, or extra music.  Mondays – clarinets and saxophones, Tuesday – Brass, Wednesdays – Flutes and Percussion, Fridays – Double Reeds.
What is Charms?  Charms is the single tool that Cuthbertson Band Boosters will use to communicate with parents. From here you can access the calendar, sign-up for volunteering, view/pay your students account, order concert shirts and more.  Charms can be accessed directly (www.charmsoffice.com) or from the Cuthbertson Band web site at www.cuthbertsonband.org .  Please be sure to allow emails from CharmsEmailSender@charmsmusic.com.

We have CMS hoodies left!  They are $25 each!  Please make checks payable to CBB.  Also, don’t forget to re-link your Harris Teeter Together in Education VIC cards to number 7721 this winter for the Cuthbertson Band Account.  

Summer seems far away, but registrations for summer music camps start early and spots fill up fast. These are optional but awesome musical opportunities for your children. 

· UNCG - for Middle and High school students - July 8-13 or July 15- 20, http://www.smcamp.org
· MFA Summer Symposium - June 25-July 1, http:// camp.musicforall.org 

We are looking forward to a great semester!
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